
September 13, 2022 

 

 

N O T I C E   O F   P U B L I C   H E A R I N G 

 

TO ALL PERSONS INTERESTED: 

 

RE:  Application No. C-5303/PI-240  In the Matter of the 

Nebraska Public Service Commission, on its own motion, to determine 

whether adequate service quality is being provided by carriers 

operating within the State of Nebraska. 
 

Interested persons are hereby notified that the public hearing on 

the above-captioned application is set for Wednesday, October 26, 

2022, at 10:00 a.m. CDT at the Center for Advanced Manufacturing, 

Room 120, Metropolitan Community College, South Campus, 2909 

Edward Babe Gomez Ave., Omaha, Nebraska. A live stream of this 

hearing will be available to the public at 

http://psc.nebraska.gov/stream. Attendees to the webcast will be 

muted and will not be able to present testimony.  

 

The Commission encourages those unable to attend the hearing to 

submit written testimony. The Commission will accept written 

testimony in this matter until November 2, 2022. Testimony should 

be submitted via email to psc.telecom@nebraska.gov. A testimony 

form is available on the Commission website at 

https://psc.nebraska.gov/telecommunications/c-5303-public-hearing. 

 

If auxiliary aids or reasonable accommodations are needed for 

attendance at the hearing, please call the Commission at (402) 

471-3101.  For people with hearing/speech impairments, please 

call the Nebraska Relay System at (800) 833-7352 (TDD) or (800) 

833-0920 (Voice).  Advance notice of at least seven days is 

needed when requesting an interpreter.  Individuals may also 

attend the meeting by telephone: dial 408-418-9388, then enter 

146 273 5624 when prompted for the access code. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas Golden 

Executive Director 
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